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Thessaloniki Port Authority S.A. 

   Corporate Announcement 
 

 

Completion of the 1st Stage of the expression of interest for the 

relaunching of the tender for the expansion of Pier 6  

 
Thessaloniki, December 22nd, 2023 

 
The process of submitting offers for the 1st Stage – Pre-qualification of the Tender for the expression 
of interest for appointing the Contractor of the Project «6th Pier, Expansion of the Port 
Infrastructure» was completed today, Friday, December 22nd, 2023, at 15:00. The following four (4) 
parties (in alphabetical order) showed interest and submitted offers: 

• «ARCHIRODON GROUP N.V.»  

• «J/V AVAX S.A. – ETERMAR S.A.» 

• «ENOSI OIKONOMIKON FOREON AKTOR A.T.E. – CHRISTOFOROS D. KONSTANTINIDIS S.A.» 

• « JOINT VENTURE METKA – TEKAL S.A. » 

With the completion of the evaluation of the 1st Stage which will take place within January 2024, the 
pre-selected bidders will be invited by ThPA S.A. to submit binding offers for their participation in the 
2nd and final stage of the tender regarding the execution of the Project. 
 

 


